U.S. PROVINCIAL SHRINE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

By God’s grace and your generosity, we are building a spiritual stronghold for the Institute in the USA.
Please consider helping us build the Institute’s Provincial Headquarters campus in the United States.
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HELP BUILD A STRONGHOLD OF FAITH TODAY

To find out more about our Benefit Gala or about the mission of the Institute of Christ the King,
Email our Project Manager, Rev. Canon Matthew Weaver, at info@institute-christ-king.org




